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Call in to our new home - it’s a complete contrast to the old site - the corridor is so long it
can be used as a bowling alley ! We are now across the road from the Coles Complex at
2/517 Sanders Rd, Lavington in a group of 5 shops with it's own 48 space carpark.
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Old web - www.huttonrealestateworld.com.au

REAL ESTATE Very soon the above will no longer exist.

Rentals & Sales since 1995 See page 2 for our new email & website




Contact Us:

Shop: 2/517 Sanders Rd, Lavington

Email: info@nhre.com.au

Web: www.nhre.com.au

Ph: 02 6025 8000

Fax: 02 6025 8001

PoBox: 476 Lavington NSW 2641 Rasae Hixen

Dear Clients, Customers, Contractors, and Contacts, we wish you an enjoyable, relaxing, and safe
Christmas Holidays. May the New Year bring you good health, fun & prosperity.

Thank you for your business, assistance, and support in 2017. We look forward to continuing our
association with you in 2018. A few pics are attached of our new premises which Nigel purchased
& renovated. We just hope Santa knows we moved !

Best Wishes & Many Thanks,
Nigel (Dasher), Elaine (Dancer) & Melissa (Vixen)
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®/  Stop at Frankston, you said
We'll be fine, you said

December Statements to be split
We are closed at the end of the month so
payments will be in two parts on Thursday 21

EVAN I SRS VAR S December, and Thursday 4 January. Normal

end of month payments will resume on 31 Jan.




